
Lincoln Senior Golf Board of Directors Meeting 
April 11, 2019 

 
Attendance: 
Bill Allen, President 
Greg Bauer, Vice President, Publicity Coordinator 
Glen Schmieding, Secretary  
Dave Pauling, Treasurer 
Jim Augustyn, Fun Day Registration Manager 
Michael Gerhart, League Manager 
Ned Hedges, Past President 
Dennis Lacquement, Fun Day Coordinator, Web Editor 
John Tritt, Fun Day Coordinator 
Bill Rainey, League Manager 
Marv McMichael, Score Card Delivery, at large 
 
 

President Bill Allen called the meeting to order at 10am.  
 
President Allen represented the League at the Spring Open House at Holmes on April 6.  
Attendance was very light. 
 
Membership Report for 2019: 
     252 regular members 
     31 nine hole members 
     89 substitutes 
New members totaled 45.  Dave Paulson will provide Denny Lacquement with a listing of all E 
mail addresses for these new members. 
 
With this membership, the League will be able to accommodate all the divisions on 
Wednesdays at three of the Municipal courses.  Ned will begin formatting the teams for all the 
divisions for the coming season. 
 
Fun Days:  Bill and Greg have begun recording all the pre-registrations for Fun Days and are 
finding this to be a very tedious process.  Starting times will remain the same as 2018.  The 
formats for the first grouping will be as follows: 
     Ashland…Scramble 
     Tara Hills….Shamble 
     Wilderness Hills…Scramble 
     Mahoney…Bifecta 
     Woodland Hills….Scramble 
     Table Creek…Mixed Format…Flight 1, best ball 
                                                          Flight 2, Shamble 
                                                          Flight 3, Scramble 
 



Full Field Eligibility for Fun Days:  Motion made and seconded and unanimously passed to 
amend Section VI (F), (FFE Sub), the last sentence, as follows:  “A new substitute in the League 
will be considered an FFE sub during his initial season of membership and will be eligible to play 
in all Fun Days scheduled during  Division play portion of the LSMGL schedule;  but will be 
required to have subbed in at least three atches during Division play to retain FFE status for the 
remainder of the LSMGL season.  (Any sub may sign up for any Fun Day, but those subs who do 
not hold FFE status will be bumped from any Fun Day field that fills prior to the close of 
registration for the event.) 
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 11:15am 
 
Glen Schmieding, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
        
 
  
 
 
 


